
A cancer diagnosis touches the whole family, and the journey often comes with countless responsibilities, 

appointments, and decisions. As a caregiver, your days might feel like a balancing act — being there for your loved 

one while managing the demands of daily life. At Wellthy, we’re here to lighten the load by taking care of tasks, 

big or small. From coordinating medical appointments, finding support groups to arranging in-home care — 

Wellthy is with you every step of the way. We provide the peace of mind and the time and energy to focus on what 

truly matters—being present, offering comfort, and supporting your loved one with care and compassion. 


Wellthy’s Cancer support 

Medical
Organizing and maintaining healthcare, 
financial, and legal documents


Identifying in-network medical providers and 
specialists


Assisting with prior authorizations for 
prescriptions and tracking medications in the 
platform


Researching alternative therapies, treatment 
options, and clinical trials


Scheduling medical appointments and 
follow-ups

Financial

Uncovering financial support, alternative 
payment options, and grants for treatment, 
appointment transportation, medications, in-
home care, and more


Assisting with welfare benefits such as 
Disability Living Allowance, Personal 
Independence Payment, and Attendance 
Allowance


Researching financial support resource for 
aesthetics, such as wigs and prosthetics


Mental + Emotional 

Exploring mental and behavioral health 
providers who specialize in cancer support


Locating community and workplace support 
groups for individuals and families affected by 
cancer


Identify mental and behavioral health 
providers


Housing + Transportation

Researching free or reduced-cost lodging for 
patients receiving treatment away from home


Helping to find in-home aids that support 
care at home 


Finding and arranging reliable transportation 
to get loved ones to and from medical 
appointments and chemotherapy treatments


Advocacy
Seeking resources for second opinions, including employer-sponsored benefits


Organizing and maintaining healthcare, financial, and legal documents


Ensuring physicians have access to the most up-to-date records and test results


Requesting copies of test results for thorough review 


Attending appointments virtually to serve as an advocate 


Finding and vetting a certified health advocate


